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In memoriam 
We extend our deepest sympathy to the  

families and friends of our residents who  
recently passed away. 

 
 

Catherine Fassler 

Clifton Alexander 

Paul Loesser 

Sr. Elizabeth Siebenaler 

RESIDENT RIGHTS 

You have the right to manage personal financial affairs.  

SHARING 

TIMES 

EMAILS WANTED!   
 

Please provide us with your email so we can email  
you the monthly newsletter and calendar!   

You can email Kellie Hartsel at  
Kellie.Hartsel@stfrancishome.org or call her at  

(419) 443-1540.  Newsletters are also posted on the  
website (www.stfrancistiffin.org) and on the St. Francis  

Senior Ministries Facebook page. 



Each month we will be celebrating specific                           
department(s) at St. Francis Senior Ministries.        

Our Facebook page and website will have                  
more info. 
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June 

01 - Barbara Babione (St. Francis Home) 
01 - Phyllis Schultz (Villas) 
02 - Ronald Bosse (St. Francis Home) 
03 - Howard Stultz (Elizabeth Schaefer Apts.) 
04 - William Shaull (St. Francis Home) 
05 - John Birch (St. Francis Home) 
06 - Anna Anderson (St. Francis Home) 
08 - Mary Cox (Villas) 
08 - Ruth Carroll (St. Francis Home) 
13 - Barbara Steinbeigle (Villas) 
22 - Bob West (Villas) 
26 - Louis Borer (St. Francis Home) 
26 - Lois Boyd (St. Francis Home) 
29 - Donald Brown (St. Francis Home) 
30 - Ruth Stultz (Elizabeth Schaefer Apts.) 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY  

RESIDENTS OF ST. FRANCIS  

SENIOR MINISTRIES 

Don’t forget to visit and “like” the                         
St. Francis Senior Ministries Facebook 

page.  More pictures, announcements and 
events are posted on our page. 
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Reminder - St. Francis is a smoke-
free/tobacco-free campus.  Please                       
refrain from using tobacco or smoking 
while on our campus.  Thank you! 

Queen Kay Drake & King Tom Taylor 
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